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	MSRC Awards Metro $300,000 for 2012 Dodger Stadium Express Bus Service
Metro received $300,000 in grant funding to operate the Dodger Stadium Express bus service during the 2012 baseball season thanks to the Mobile Source Air Pollution Reduction Review Committee (MSRC) and support from Los Angeles County Board Supervisor and Metro Board Director Michael Antonovich and MSRC member Steve Veres. The bus service will connect baseball and sports fans at Union Station to Dodger Stadium for the Dodger's scheduled home games this season. During the 2011 baseball season, Metro successfully implemented the Dodger Stadium Express bus service carrying more than 116,000 passengers and reducing more than 1.33 million vehicle miles traveled. Sports fans throughout Los Angeles and neighboring counties such as Orange, Riverside, San Bernardino and Ventura used the bus service. Some fans came from as far away as Santa Barbara, San Diego, San Francisco, and the Central California region, including Modesto, Stockton, San Luis Obispo and Sacramento. Riders conveniently connected to other transit providers in the region through Union Station.Patron surveys conducted last year by Metro staff, found that more than 68 percent of the customers used transit from their place of origin to get to Union Station and caught the Dodger Stadium Express, taking advantage of the regional transit network to get from their home or work to the games. Specifically, an estimated 60 percent of transit riders used Metro Rail to get to the games and another 22 percent took Metrolink or Amtrak, with the remaining 18 percent riding buses to Union Station. The MSRC’s funding approval of our grant proposal will be presented on April 6, 2012 for final ratification by the South Coast Air Quality Management District.

I-710 Corridor Project EIR/EIS Presentation to the Wrigley Area Neighborhood Association 
On March 19, 2012 the I-710 Project Team provided an update on the Environmental Impact Review and Environmental Impact Study (EIR/EIS) to the Wrigley Area Neighborhood Association in the City of Long Beach. Approximately fifty community members and representatives from offices of elected officials were in attendance. The project team was introduced by a representative of the City of Long Beach who also provided a general overview of the project planning process. Project team members provided a PowerPoint presentation illustrating the environmental study process, the development of the project alternatives, and potential visual impacts of a zero emissions freight corridor option. The presentation was followed by a question and answer session during which a range of topics were discussed, including possible visual impacts, aesthetic improvements, relocations, air quality, safety, property value impacts, and potential for a project labor agreement. The draft EIR/EIS is expected to be released late May 2012 and the Final EIR/EIS is anticipated to be released in early 2013. 
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